
 

 
NEWSLETTER #5 

19 May 2016 
 

Pod Event 

Rooms 3, 4, and 5 pod event! 

Please join us for a shared afternoon tea on Thursday 26th May at the Adventure Playground (tyres) after 
school.  Bring a plate of food to share.  All family members welcome.  Look forward to seeing you all 
there! 

Fundraising 

Fantastic Pasta Fundraising! 

                     

With winter finally arriving, it's a great time to support St Martins School by purchasing delicious, locally-
made Pasta Vera products. Our school will receive 20% of every order placed, so please encourage your 
friends and family to stock up on these delicious pasta meals, the perfect solution for those busy winter 
nights when you want to whip up something quick, tasty and nourishing. 

The selection of products includes restaurant-quality fresh pasta, filled pasta, frozen lasagne slices, 
cannelloni, and pesto. 

Orders can be placed online via the following link: 

wwwpastavera.co.nz/FROrder.aspx?Organisation=StMartinsSchoolFundraiser 

or via a paper order form that can be collected from the school office. Please hand the paper order forms 
back into the office. 

Please make payment at time of ordering. Payment can be by cheque (made out to “Smart Community”) 
or cash handed to school office; or by internet payment to the S’Mart Community account ASB 12 3147 
0420521 00 (please include your name and “PASTA” in the payment reference details). We will be taking 
paper orders until 3pm Friday 10th June and online orders until midnight Sunday 12th June. 

The pasta will be available for collection from 48 Brabourne St on Thursday 25th June between 2.30 and 
4pm and between 7 and 8pm. If this collection time is not convenient for you, then we can arrange an 
alternative time or possibly delivery. 

If you have any pasta questions please contact Brenda at b.satherley@xtra.co.nz or 021 0577 68 

 

 

 



Fiesta!  

Saturday 19th November 10-2pm 

 

 

Don’t change schools to get a bigger hall!........................Help make this year’s Fiesta the 

most successful yet! All funds raised will go towards redevelopment of the school hall. 

We need co-ordinators for….. 

• Plants   

• Entertainment 

• Christmas stall  

• External stalls  

…and more people to help co-ordinate food and drinks. This doesn’t mean you need to do all the work, 

the main focus is to plan the activities, and bring others in to help (there is also a pool of willing helpers).  
 

We’d also love to hear from arty crafty people who are keen to help make goods for the Christmas 

stall…. You could start now! 
 

If you’re good with $$, we’re also seeking a fiesta finance person … 
 

Raffle prizes – Can your company help? We are looking for some major prizes for a raffle to be drawn at 

the Fiesta – if your company can assist we’d love to hear from you! 

Pre-loved goodies– yes! we’re looking sell pre-loved goodies again this year including  quality pre-

loved clothing, so don’t give them away now, hold onto them (and any spare coathangers!) and we’ll be 

calling for collections closer to fiesta time.  
 

Email Jo at fiesta@smartcommunity.org.nz if you can help with any of the above.   
 

Remember - without your help, our fiesta can’t be fantastic!  

 

Cookbook 

Don’t forget to send in your favourite family recipe, never fail gourmet delicacy or delectable preserve, 

along with a short note/anecdote about why you chose that recipe, to  

cookbook@smartcommunity.org.nz  by Friday 27th May 
 

To help with planning, let us know how many copies you might like to purchase if the cookbook is ~$40. 
 

School Disco Update         
 

Friday June 24th in the School Hall. 
Juniors (Year 0-4) 5.30 - 7pm, Seniors (Year 5-8) 7.30-9pm 
 
Theme for this year: The Wild West 
Come in your favourite dancing clothes or if dressing up is your thang, find your 
Wild West best, but leave them weapons at home! (no weapons are allowed).  
 
A notice will follow as to how you can help out on the night. 
If your business could donate/get us a good price for food, treats, small paper bags, 
prizes, or decorations for the Disco please email community@smartcommunity.org.nz  


